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General Consul of Turkish Republic Tuğrul Ercan Özten held official reception concerning 87th

anniversary of establishment of Turkish Republic in Sheraton Batumi. The ceremony was
attended by government representatives, the members of International Investors Association
and well-known public figures. International Investors Association congratulates Turkish citizens
upon anniversary of establishment of Turkish Republic and expresses hope that existing cultural
and strategic relationships between Georgia and Turkey will be more strengthened in the future.
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